

Chase Battaglio <ecbattaglio@gmail.com>

IEEE R3 SPC Report for 2 April 2017

David Green <d.green@ieee.org>

Fri, Mar 31, 2017 at 4:59 PM

To: Region 3 Sections <sec-r03@ieee.org>

Cc: r3-excom2017@ieee.org, Region 3 SPC <r3-spc@ieee.org>, ecbattaglio@gmail.com

To: Region 3 ExCom

Fr: David Green, R3 SPC Chair

Dt: 02 April 2017

We thank Bill Ratcliff for his service as chair of this committee over the last several year as well as agreeing to serve as Vice Chair of the committee to help keep the momentum.

Recent activities include a review of the proposed changes to the Region structure, support of the Director's Planning Effort last December, and providing mentors to the Region 3 committees.

A meeting in SPC meeting was held at SoutheastCon 2017 on Friday. Members reviewed the proposed changes in the R3 Committee structure, discussed IEEE and MGA Strategy, and began the process of assigning mentors to the R3 committees. We will report these assignments to an upcoming ExCom meeting.